5th July 1949.

Dear Sir,

I am in receipt of your memorandum of
the 14th ultimo respecting the Steamer "FORT rigy”,
which it 1s noted continues to be laid up.

In the circumstances, therefore, the
Commit tee have given instructions for the notation of
"IATID UP PENDING SURVEY" to be recorded against the
vessel's ngme in the Register Book, &nd I shall be

glad 1f you will inform the U.S. Maritime Commission
accordingly.
Yours faithfuliy,
Clerk to the
| Classification Committees.
2 Wm, Bennett, Esq., ﬁg
| NEW YORK. ‘
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